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December 1, 2016 

Product Advisory #1609. VL-HDD35-320 and VL-HDS35-320 

This is a formal notification that a product supplied by VersaLogic Corporation is being discontinued. Our 
records indicate that your company has purchased this product in the past.  

Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact this change may have on future purchases of 
this product. 

Affected Products 

Product Change 

VL-HDD35-320 – ATA100 3.5” Hard Drive 320 GB 
VL-HDS35-320 – SATA 3.5” Hard Drive 320 GB 

Product End of Life (EOL) 

 

Details 

VersaLogic has discontinued the sales of the VL-HDD35-320 and VL-HDS35-320 Hard Drives.   

Customer Impact / Migration Path 

VersaLogic currently has no inventory of these accessories and there are no plans to supply additional 
units. 
 
VersaLogic recommends that customers seeking a replacement for the VL-HDD35-320 or VL-HDS35-320 
should check with reputable sources (Newegg.com, etc.) for similar items. 

Additional Information 

Contact Sales@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261. 
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